
From: George Capone III
To: Susan Gorin; David Rabbitt; Chris Coursey; James Gore; Lynda Hopkins
Subject: West County Redistricting
Date: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 6:30:20 AM

EXTERNAL

Dear Supervisors,

The Sonoma Coast & West County are a distinct geographical area with it's own culture,
political needs and environmental concerns. Rohnert Park is an urban area with it's own
concerns.

This plan is ill conceived. The worst kind of gerrymandering. Please put a stop to this.

Thank you.

George Capone III 
           Helping People With Integrity
                      Sonoma County  Specialist 
Real Estate Broker 
Wine Country Realtor /  Sonoma Coast Specialist
CA BRE#: 01052606
PO Box 1508
Bodega Bay, CA 94923
www.georgecapone.com
707-696-1300
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